
 

 
 

 

 

 

TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG 

    Telephone No: 01252 322156  

www.talaverajunior.co.uk 

Collaboration Head: Mrs A Webb * Head of School: Mrs L Harman-Box 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Important messages 

Year 4 – Saxon Workshop including dress up on Thursday 9th January 2025  

£5 contribution for this workshop.  

 

After the end of term break, the children will be studying Saxons and Scots and their impact on life in Britain. 

As part of this, we have arranged a Saxon workshop to be held in school on Thursday 9th January 2025. 

 

 
 

In order to make the day as authentic as possible, we would like all children to be wearing traditional Saxon 

clothes for the day (please see attached guide for ideas on homemade costumes). Please ensure costumes are not 

too long, as children will still be outside for break times and a long costume could get in the way. If the weather 

is cold, please also ensure your child wears extra layers under their costume. If you are unable to make a costume 

or your child would prefer, please send your child into school in their normal school uniform.  

 

The cost of the workshop is £5, this is payable via Arbor under the trip section. 

  

These educational opportunities are invaluable to bring the topics alive for the children, and this will contribute 

greatly towards the children’s learning and enthuse the children for the rest of the topic. Without your 

contributions, we are unable to continue these experiences so we would like to thank you in advance for your 

support. If you have any concerns regarding this, please speak to the office who will be happy to support you. 

This is an exciting opportunity that we hope every child will enjoy.  

 

Please use Arbor to give permission and make payment for your child to take part in the trip no later than 

Monday 7th January 2025. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Miss Burnett, Miss Smyth, Miss Coomasaru and Mrs Litwin 

 

 


